
We want to express our heartfelt appreciation for your continued
partnership and support in your child's education. Your dedication
and involvement make a signi�cant difference in their academic
journey. We are grateful to have you as part of our school
community, and we look forward to continuing our work together.
Please see below for some updates and upcoming events

Mid-Term Week
Mid-Term Week is scheduled for November 13th-17th. During this
week, all students will be required to take midterms in each core
subject.

These assessments are crucial as they help us determine where
students stand and guide us in adjusting our lessons accordingly.
Additionally, midterms account for a signi�cant portion of the
student's �nal grade, making it vital for them to approach them



seriously.

Your support in encouraging your child to be at school every day is essential to their academic
success.

Hispanic Heritage Month

Hispanic Heritage Celebration last month was a tremendous success, and we were thrilled to see
everyone come together to celebrate the rich cultural heritage of our students. We had live music
performances by El Rojo Jazz, and all the students enjoyed mouth-watering empanadas and �an.

Vertus Has Talent- 10/27

Our talented students have been working diligently to showcase
their unique skills and talents, and we can't wait to witness their
amazing performances. From musical acts to dance routines,
magic tricks to comedy sketches, this show is sure to dazzle and
entertain their peers and give students an opportunity to perform.



Youth Halloween Party and Trunk or Treat Event- 10/31

We are excited to announce our upcoming Youth Halloween Party
and Trunk or Treat Event on Tuesday, October 31st. We are
partnering with Khadija Yawn and Roc Royal to bring a fun-�lled
event to Vertus High School from 5:30 PM to 8:00 PM. Youth of
all ages are welcome with parental supervision and all are
encouraged to wear their costumes to join us for an evening of
games, treats, and fun!

Fall Family Night- 11/29

Save the date for our next Family Night on Wednesday, November
29th. This event serves as an an excellent opportunity to discuss
your child's progress, set goals for the remainder of the semester.
meet the staff, and come together to celebrate the achievements of
our students. More details will be shared closer to the date, but we
assure you it will be an evening �lled with joy and togetherness.

Progress reports will be handed out at Family Night. (They will not
be sent home)

School starts at 7:40 am
Dismissal is at 2:56 pm

Students must be in full uniform:
(If students borrow more than 3 times , they will not be able to to borrow uniform items and will be
sent home if they are not in full uniform)

No Sneakers
No Jeans
No athletic pants or joggers

All students must turn in their phones



We are looking forward to a great start to the school year!

Please contact your son's preceptor if you have any additional questions or concerns.

Like us on Facebook

Follow us on Instagram

https://www.facebook.com/VertusHighSchool
https://www.instagram.com/vertushs/
https://www.vertusschool.org/


Visit our Website

Levi Bennett
Principal


